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People with time for Children 

 

Monday 16th April 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Whitemead residential 

At last the yr. 5/6 residential to Whitemead is very nearly here and I just wanted to remind you 

of some of the details:  

• Please drop children off at Whitemead Wednesday at 1:45-2:00. I will meet and greet you 

there with our instructors from In2Action.  

• Please ensure children have packed the relevant clothing and equipment (see the kit list sent 

out previously), especially a water bottle, waterproof clothing (jacket, trousers) and duvet or 

sleeping bag.   

• Please box up (sandwich box) and clearly name any medications which need to be taken and 

give to Miss Grey on arrival to Whitemead on Wednesday. Please include in the box 

information as to when the medication must be administered.  

• Please ensure children do not pack laptops, ipods, mobile phones, MP3 players, ipads…  

• Children are allowed to take cameras, however, cameras attached to mobile phones are not 

allowed. All school staff will have cameras so lots of photographs will be taken.  

• Please collect children from Whitemead on Friday 20th April at 1:00-1:15. 

• There is a shop on site so if children would like to buy refreshments and/or souvenirs they 

may bring some money to spend, however, they will remain responsible for this throughout 

the trip. 

 

I have just checked the weather for the trip and it looks like we may have sun (22° on Thursday) 

so please pack sunscreen in anticipation for the hot weather. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss May 

SLT/Maple Class teacher 
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